
 

November 21, 2022 
  

Dear Texas Vaccines for Children and Adult Safety Net (TVFC/ASN) Program 
Providers, 

Today we recognize, “Public Health Thank You Day.”  The Texas Department 
of State Health Services (DSHS) Immunization Program would like to 
express our gratitude to those who work every day to protect the 
communities of Texas. 

The DSHS Immunization Program is proud to have you as a partner working 
to improve the health of the communities by providing preventative health 
services and creating access to critical vaccines for families throughout 
Texas. The DSHS Immunization Program appreciates your commitment and 
support of the TVFC/ASN Programs. 

Thank you for your continued efforts to remove barriers for Texas children 
and adult immunizations. 

  

Sincerely, 

  
Texas Department of State Health Services 
Immunization Program 

 


